
 

2 February 2021 

National Apprenticeship Week 2021 

Next week is National Apprenticeship Week. 

The Apprenticeship, Support and Knowledge programme, (ASK), is funded by the National 

Apprenticeship Service, part of the Department for Education.  

 

On Monday 8  February at 6pm The Castle Rock School will host a live-streamed ASK event for 

parents.  

ASK will deliver a presentation on behalf of the National Apprenticeship Service to give you an 

insight into the world of apprenticeships. You will also receive guidance on how to support 

your child through the application process. 

 

On Saturday 13 February, ASK will deliver a further presentation live-streamed at three 

different times for your convenience; 9.30am, 12.30pm & 2.00pm.     

This will introduce you into the ‘apprenticeship route’ covering different levels, 

qualifications & range of industries. It will also give you further ‘hints & tips’ you can use to 

support your child as they start the research & application process. ASK will provide you 

with a check list of extra steps to boost employability skills, knowledge & experiences to 

help make your child’s CV stand out! 

I will send a link to these events via your email nearer the time.   

From Monday 8 February to Friday 12 February, there will be a range of presentations and 

workshops for your child to attend. Further information will be in Friday’s assembly and during your 

child’s morning tutorial sessions, scheduled at 8.45am-9.05am.  

As always, if you have any further questions please contact your child’s tutor or Mrs Pallett your 

child’s student manager.  

Mr D Baldwin 

Head, The Castle Rock School 


